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Tuesday, 12 December 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be hosting Christmas parties for Year 3/4 children on  

Wednesday 20th December for Rosa Class and Thursday 21st December for Amarillo and Verde 

Classes.  

 

Staff will provide games and you do not need to provide any food yourself. 

 

Your child may come to school in their Christmas party outfit if they wish. Please make sure they are 

appropriately dressed for being outside at playtimes. 

 

If your religious beliefs mean you would rather your child did not take part, please contact us to let us know 

and we will happily make alternative provision in school for your child.  

 

We would like to say a huge thank you for all your support.  

 

 

Mr Edwards      Mrs Miles                                 Miss Cross    
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